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•	 Monty Bowls Club reopening
•	 EJ Andrews playground improvements
•	 Lower Plenty car park resurfacing
•	 See it. Report it.

Lower Plenty car 
park upgrade
Council is upgrading the car park at 
the corner of Main and Old Eltham 
roads in Lower Plenty as part of our 
regular car parks capital works 
program. We’ve completed patching 
unsealed areas and we’re now 
resurfacing the asphalt and adding 
new line marking. 

Banyule Community Fund: Give local
Council has launched a new registered 
charity raising funds for non-profit 
causes and people in need in Banyule.

You can choose to donate to the overall 
Banyule Community Fund or select one 

of the priority areas such as housing, 
mental health support or food security. 

Thinking of your next fundraising event? 
Donate your way at  
banyule.vic.gov.au/BCF

Rolling out the renos 
at Monty Bowling Club
I’m delighted to see the clubrooms at 
Montmorency Bowling Club reopening 
this soon, just in time for the summer 
bowls season.

The long-awaited renovations of the 
council-owned clubhouse include a new 
kitchen, toilets and social spaces. 

A joint effort of Banyule and the Victorian 
Government, Council invested $1.2 million 
in the rebuild and thanks the government 
for its $500,000 contribution.

We thinks it’s a good investment in the 
health and wellbeing of the 200+ 
members of Monty Bowls Club.

Fancy a roll? Find out about the club at 
montmorency.bowls.com.au 

EJ Andrews renewal 
Work has begun on improvements at EJ 
Andrews Reserve in Briar Hill, including 
rehabilitation of an area that has been 
used by the Level Crossing Removal 
Project (LXRP) as a lay-down area during 
construction of the rail duplication.

The works are jointly funded by Council 
and LXRP and include wheelchair 
accessible playground equipment, 
seating, fencing, tree planting and nature 
play areas. 

Work will continue through spring and we 
expect to be finished by the end of the 
year, in time for summer family fun.


